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Dear CCYC Members,
​
June 2018 will be history in a few days. The month started out with the Chesapeake Bay Cleanup held on June 2. We picked up a lot of trash and made our shores look better and healthier. I thank everyone that helped in that event.

On June 5th we kicked off our weekly "Kayak Tuesday". We had a good time on the water and I still had a couple of boats in my truck and trailer that did not get used.  Let me know if you need a boat for any Tuesday.
 
On June 9th we paddled out to the sand bars off Cherrystone. It was a beautiful day to be on the water and it was the first time Freda and I had been out there. We plan to head out with our small boat and a picnic basket next time.
 
June 14th was our Flag Day docktail. Freda and I were in Chicago but I heard it was very well attended and everyone had a good time getting together. We thank everyone for the dishes you made for the event and our social team that continues to work hard to make sure the rest of the club has a great time.
 
June 22-24 big boat trip was cancelled due to weather and lack of participation. We still need a formula to get more people involved in these trips; if you have an idea please let me or Rob Smithwick know. Boats are like children, they like to be played with!!

Be sure to look for pictures from the events on our Facebook page. Many times they can tell the story better than me.

Our Safety Captain is on a delivery so we will get a bulletin from him next month.
 
 
Upcoming events for July 2018
Kayak Tuesday – Everyone that can attend, meet at the north end of Cape Charles beach at 6:30 pm every Tuesday. This is just an evening on the water and you paddle wherever the group decides.
July 12 – Red, White, & Blue docktail – please look for information from the social committee for location and time.
July 21 – This will be a paddle or small boat trip to Smith Island out of Wise Point. We will start this trip at 1:00 pm to catch an incoming tide. Bring your snack and beach items to spend a few hours on the beach. I will send an update as we get closer to the date.
July 27 - 29 – Big Boat trip to Onancock – Please plan ahead and have your boat ready for a trip up the bay. These trips are always a good time for fellowship on the water and at the destination.

I look forward to seeing you at our next event or on the water,
Paul Cross - Commodore
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